

1. each question, choose the correct answer:

For sale
Skateboard:
Ideal for someone starting and for
use on roads. Plus, free
skateboarding magazines. Phone
Chris
07789 446866

- A. The skateboard is free.
- B. The skateboard is perfect for a beginner.
- C. Chris is also selling magazines.

Hi Steve.
The party at the club starts at 7.00.
My mom is taking me and she can
take you too. But I need to get there
to 6.30. Can you be ready then?
Kevin.

- A. Kevin needs to take his mum somewhere.
- B. Kevin needs help getting ready.
- C. Kevin wants to get to the party early.

School Trip

Just a few tickets left.
See secretary to book your place by
Friday.

- A. The trip is on Friday.
- B. You can only book on Friday.
- C. Most of the tickets have now gone.

Hi Matt.
I'm going on holiday this Saturday
and I forgot to tell anyone at
football. Could you tell the manager
for me when you go?
Thanks.
Sam.

- A. Sam wants Matt to speak to the manager.
- B. Sam wants to play football on Saturday.
- C. Sam needs to speak to the manager.

Cake Sale!
Friday only.
Buy one, get one free.
Sale ends 1.00 pm

- A. The sale is on all day Friday.
- B. Get a free cake with one you buy.
- C. All cakes are free.

Hi Lucie.
 Sorry to hear you're ill. Do
 you still want to go to the
 cinema tonight? If not, I'll
 book tickets for next week.
 Jane

- A. To find out if she is ill.
- B. To see if she wants to change plans.
- C. To ask her to book tickets.

2. For each question, choose the correct answer.

Sports

Sarah

I started running when I was really young. I used to go out with my mum, who also enjoyed running. When I was 13 I joined a club and started taking part in competitions. I have never won a race but I'm improving all the time and that's the most important thing for me. Runners are lovely people and I've made so many friends since joining the club. I hope to become a trainer and help people in the future.

Tania

I spend a lot of time studying so it's important for me to do exercise in order to keep fit. So, on Saturday I play football for the school girls team and then in the week I go swimming. My parents are really **pleased** to see me doing exercise. When I started going to swimming and football classes I hated it. But they told me I'd enjoy it if I kept going and they were right.

Kelly

I don't do as much exercise as I'd like to as I don't get home from school until late so the only time left is the weekend. Also, the sports center is a long way from our house so my mum has to drive me there every time I want to go. I go there to do table tennis and I'm quite good at it. On Saturday I teach some of the younger children how to play and that's good fun.

Questions

1. Who does more than one sport?	Sarah	Tania	Kelly
2. Who says that they don't have much time to practice their sport?	Sarah	Tania	Kelly
3. Who helps other people learn a sport?	Sarah	Tania	Kelly
4. Who thinks she is getting better at her sport?	Sarah	Tania	Kelly
5. Who didn't like doing exercise at first?	Sarah	Tania	Kelly
6. Who has a parent that takes them to the sports center?	Sarah	Tania	Kelly
7. Who started doing a sport with a parent?	Sarah	Tania	Kelly

3. For each question, choose the correct answer.

Becoming a Dancer

I haven't always liked dancing. In fact, my parents couldn't get me to go to classes when I was younger, no matter how hard they tried. My mum had been a professional dancer and always told me how much I'd enjoy it if I joined a dance group.

Unfortunately, I was very shy as a child and I didn't like to meet new people. I was much happier watching the TV or playing at home with my sister. When my mum tried to get me to attend a dance class I refused.

Soon after I started secondary school, I saw a group of girls dancing to the latest songs in the school gym. They looked really good and I started to take an interest in the class, even though it was just looking through the window at first.

Then one day a friend of mine asked me if I wanted to join. I liked the idea of starting with someone I knew. Plus, we had both danced together for fun at my house or her house, so it didn't seem like such a big step to join a class together.

That was 3 years ago. Since then, I've been going every week and love it. Sometimes I help teach the classes for the little children. People tell me I'm very good and my teacher has said I should enter local competitions, even ones that could mean you dance on TV.

Questions

1. What does Jenny say about her parents?
 - A. They loved to dance together.
 - B. One of them was a dancer.
 - C. They tried to teach her how to dance.
2. When Jenny was younger
 - A. she argued with her sister.
 - B. she met a lot of people.
 - C. she preferred to stay at home.
3. When Jenny started secondary school
 - A. she decided to join the dancing class.
 - B. she used the school gym.
 - C. she enjoyed watching the dancing class.
4. Why did Jenny decide to join the class?
 - A. She had someone to go with.
 - B. She knew someone who was already going to the class.
 - C. She didn't like dancing at home.
5. What does Jenny say about dancing?
 - A. She thinks she is a very good.
 - B. She helps the younger dancers.
 - C. She likes to watch it on TV.

4. For each question, choose the correct answer.

The Artist Rosa Bonheur

Rosa Bonheur was a French painter who was possibly the most (1) female artist of the 19th Century. She was born in 1822 in Bordeaux, France and was the oldest child in a family of artists. Her father was a well-known painter and her mother, who died when Rosa was eleven, was a piano teacher. When she was 6 Rosa (2) to Paris with her brothers and mother.

She was very (3) at school and her father took her out of school and became her art tutor. Rosa (4) some of the great paintings in the Parisian art galleries and became a very popular painter of animals. People could (5) her work in French art galleries. One painting, 'The Horse Fair' which is a very large work that measures nearly three meters high by five meters (6), is in the Metropolitan Museum of Art in New York.

Questions

1.
 - A. high
 - B. famous
 - C. great
2.
 - A. left
 - B. lived
 - C. moved
3.
 - A. down
 - B. sorry
 - C. unhappy
4.
 - A. copied
 - B. made
 - C. tried
5.
 - A. learn
 - B. see
 - C. look
6.
 - A. straight
 - B. full
 - C. wide

5. Choose the correct option.

From: Katie
To: Maria
Subject: My holiday

We (0) ...**Are**..... having a lovely time on holiday. The weather has been very good and I love the food! Tomorrow, we're going to visit my uncle and aunt (1) live in a little village near our hotel. If we (2) enough time we might visit some (3) our other relatives in the area.

There are a lot of things to do here if you like sightseeing. We are going on (4) trip to the other side of the island one day and I want to do some shopping before I come home.

Anyway, I (5) looking forward to seeing you next week. I'll phone you (6) soon as I get back.

Best wishes
Katie

Questions

1.

- A. Who
- B. They
- C. We

2.

- A. We
- B. Who
- C. She

3.

- A. Of
- B. The
- C. A

4.

- A. The
- B. A
- C. An

5.

- A. Are
- B. Am
- C. Is

6.

- A. If
- B. As
- C. On

6. You want to go to the cinema on Saturday with your English friend, Mathew. Write an email to Mathew. In your email:

- ask Mathew to go to the cinema with you on Saturday
- say which film you want to see
- say how you will travel there.
- Write 25 words or more.